
 

 
Mask Up, Montco Encourages Mask Wearing  
 

Montgomery County’s “Mask Up, Montco” initiative encourages the wearing of masks to help 
stop the spread of COVID-19.  

Mask Up, Montco is in coordination with the order from Governor Wolf that outlines the use of 
masks in public areas. Click here to read the governor’s order 

Click here for Pennsylvania’s Green Phase guidelines  

Click here for reopening guidance from Montgomery County  

 

  

 

https://www.montcopa.org/3541/Mask-Up-Montco
https://www.governor.pa.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/20200701-SOH-Universal-Face-Coverings-Order.pdf
https://www.governor.pa.gov/newsroom/gov-wolf-12-more-counties-to-go-green-on-june-26/
https://www.montcopa.org/3524/Reopening-Guidance


Montgomery County Looking to Slow the Spread Of COVID-19 
 
Bars and Restaurants Being Monitored for Compliance as COVID-19 Case Rise. Failure to comply 
may result in citations, fines, and revocation of licenses.   

Click here for the Guidelines updated on July 15, 2020  

• Standing in bar areas is not permitted. All patrons must be seated. 
• All customers must wear masks while entering, exiting, or traveling throughout the 

restaurant or bar. Masks may be removed while seated. 
• Employees are required to wear masks while working at a restaurant or bar. 
• Occupancy is limited to 25 percent of stated fire-code maximum occupancy for indoor 

dining, or 25 persons for a discrete indoor event or gathering in a restaurant. The maximum 
occupancy limit includes staff. 

Township Staff Available by Appointment  
 

The Lower Gwynedd Township Building is open but appointments are necessary. Please call 
215-646-5302 to schedule a visit. If possible, please conduct business online or by phone for the 
health and safety of yourself and staff.  

 
Upcoming Meetings   

The Board of Supervisors will meet virtually at 7 p.m. on July 28. The Parks and Recreation 
Board will meet at 6:30 p.m. on July 28. Please visit the Township’s website for more 
information the week of July 27.  

Resources Available To Combat Spotted Lanternfly 
 
The Spotted Lanternfly is an invasive insect that is once again active in the region. Penn State 
Extension has developed a list of resources for learning about the Spotted Lanternfly and tips for 
how you can help stop its spread.  
 
Click here for the Penn State Extension resource website   
 
  
 

 

 

https://www.media.pa.gov/pages/Education-details.aspx?newsid=904
https://www.lowergwynedd.org/website-resources/calendar.aspx
https://extension.psu.edu/spotted-lanternfly


COVID-19 Testing Sites Available  

 

 
 
Coronavirus Resources 
 
Lower Gwynedd Township coronavirus page 
 
Montgomery County coronavirus hub 
 
Pennsylvania Department of Health 
 
CDC 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Update 07.16.2020 

https://www.lowergwynedd.org/general-information/covid-19-coronavirus.aspx
https://data-montcopa.opendata.arcgis.com/pages/covid-19
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

